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3rd November 2021 
 
Pádraig Mac Lochlainn 
Dáil Éireann 
Leinster House 
Kildare Street 
Dublin 2         
 
                              
Re: PQ 50490/21 “To ask the Minister for Health the number of patients in County 
Donegal on the waiting list for the ophthalmology service at Letterkenny University 
Hospital”. 
 
Dear Deputy Mac Lochlainn 
 
The Health Service Executive has been requested to reply directly to you in the context of 
the above Parliamentary Question, which you submitted to the Minister for Health for 
response.  I have examined the matter and the following outlines the position. 
 
There were 3046 patients on the Donegal Ophthalmology waiting list at the end of 
September 2021. 
 
I trust this information is of assistance to you, but should you have any further queries, 
please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

    
Dermot Monaghan, 
Ceannasaí Seirbhíse, Seirbhísí Cúram Príomhúil 
An Cabhán, Muineachán, Sligeach, Liatroim & Dún na nGall 
 
Head of Service, Primary Care CHO1 
Cavan, Monaghan, Sligo, Leitrim & Donegal. 
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